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Secondary - Year 10 Careers Week  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

 

 

 

Dear parent / carer  
  
The Year 10 Careers Week takes place w/c 30 June and 7 July 2025.  This event is made up 
of careers activities across 7 days to prepare students for decision making in Year 11 
around their future and post-16 plans. This will include workshops delivered by a wide 
variety of post-16 providers and industry representatives, as well as motivational speakers, 
CV workshops, the Aspirational Dinner and 3 days’ Work Experience.  
  
The plan is as follows:  
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Students were given the opportunity to sign up to a variety of workshops. Your child will be 
given a bespoke timetable which reflects the information they provided us with via their ‘My 
Future’ questionnaire.  
  
Work Experience – Wednesday 2 to Friday 4 July 2025  
  
Students will receive a ‘Student Information Sheet’ prior to their work experience will include 
details regarding their placement including timings, attire, overview of duties, contact details 
etc. They will also receive their ‘Work Experience Logbook’ with tasks to complete during 
their placement.  
  
Students have taken part in work experience preparation sessions and have been 
encouraged to contact their placement and check in with them one to two weeks prior.  
  
Please be reminded that, for those students who are not taking part in work experience, they 
will remain in school as normal.  
  
Aspirational Dinner – Tuesday 8 July 2025, 6.15pm – 9.00pm  
  

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/


Parents have now received confirmation if their child has secured a place at the dinner.  
  
If you have any career questions, please get in touch with me. I will answer any queries and 
ensure your child is supported in their future career pathway.  
  
Kind regards  

  
  
Miss H Lawes  
Careers Leader  
 


